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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD

BATHGATE

West Lothian



EH48 2AF

Tel: 01506 652004

e-mail: bathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Margaret Johns
Dear Parents/Carers

[image: image3.wmf]What a busy few months it is going to be! Please take note of important dates and events.
Vision, Values and Aims
Last session we researched and revamped the Nursery Vision Values and Aims.  We would like to thank all parents, children and staff for their feedback and we can now share our new Vision Values and Aims which we are very proud of.

At Bathgate West Nursery School we provide a safe, welcoming, happy and fun environment where our children can develop their skills for life through play.

Our Values:

Fun 

Friendship 

Kindness
 

Our Aims:

· To work together with an open and trusting relationship, to make learning fun for all. 

· We promote curiosity, inquiry and creativity to support our children to flourish through providing experiences meaningful to them. 

· [image: image4.wmf]Through our nurturing and responsive approach children and families will grow in confidence developing friendships and relationships.
· To develop strong links between our nursery school and local community.
Our learning 
As our year progresses we have explored some areas of topic, following the children’s interests. We have increased our local community visits with trips to the park, exploring the seasonal changes outdoors and have had one successful visit to Carron Court, elderly residential. We plan to continue visiting here once a month to continue building our community links. Inside nursery there has been a fairy garden and den which the children have loved exploring and discussing. There has been lots of involvement in cutting fruit and vegetables and helping to make our own homemade soup, using vegetables we grew! Children are enjoying adding props into their stories so there has been a recent addition of a puppet theatre and the children have been using their own creations to perform with puppets. Our outdoor space is looking fantastic and being thoroughly enjoyed by the children developing their imagination, creativity and curiosity using lots of loose part materials that were kindly donated by Richmack and parents. We have our new sheltered space which was build using old pallets by one of our fantastic parent helpers! As always you can keep up to date with all of our learning on the nursery blog and twitter. 
[image: image5.wmf]https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/NurseryNatter/. https://twitter.com/BathgateNs
Timings and Groups

In line with the ELC Expansion our session times are as follows. The morning session is from 8-12.45pm and afternoon session is from 1.15-6pm. Please ensure your child is registered within nursery within an hour of the session start time or you may receive a text from the nursery. If you are planning on collecting your child early, please ensure the staff at the nursery reception know this. Can we take this opportunity to remind all parents that children must be collected before the end of the session time. If you have a planned holiday, please call the nursery or email the nursery email on: bathgatewest.ns@westlothian.org.uk to ensure it is reordered appropriately. Thank you. 

We would like to welcome Miss Anderson who took up her post with us at the beginning of October and we look forward to having a new experienced member of staff to add to our staff team. 

Learner’s Journeys

Your child’s keyworker works very hard to ensure you can be part of the learning experience here at Bathgate West Nursery School, they will regularly update your child’s learning journal with observations and pictures of your child. There is also an opportunity for you to upload any pictures from home that link in with your child’s development. Miss Robertson will be running a session on how to access your child’s learners journey on Thursday 24th October at 12.15 and 1.30 for those of you who would like to attend please pop your name on the sign-up sheet across from reception. If you could also bring along a mobile device with internet access this would be appreciated but the nursery can provide iPads/laptops if this is not possible.  
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WLC Absence Management Policy 
Like all schools/nurseries in West Lothian, we follow the WLC Pupil Absence Management Policy.  If your child is going to be absent from nursery please contact the nursery informing us of the reason for his/her absence.  If we do not hear from you by 9.30am/2pm, a member of staff will try to contact you. It is, however, preferable if you make contact with us. If no-one is at home when we call, and in line with WLC Policy, we may contact our Health Visitor who in turn may try to contact you or in some instances pay a visit to the home. 
Outdoor learning

As the seasons change and the weather turns colder please ensure your child comes to nursery prepared for outdoor play in all weathers. Wellies can be kept in nursery on the welly rack but please ensure your child’s name is on them. 
Donations

Thank you for everyone’s kind donations of tissues, junk and nursery uniform. Please continue to check if the nursery are in need of any further items which you could donate. Your donations help towards our Eco Green Flag Award, reducing waste, reusing items and recycling materials. They also help to add to your child’s learning experiences in many ways throughout the nursery.
Many thanks,

The Nursery Team
Dates for the Diary
	Date
	Time
	Event

	14-18th October
	October week- school holiday Nursery is open. 

	22nd/ 23rd October
	Preschool eye check

	24th October
	Learners Journey workshop

	29th October 
	Firemen visit 10.30am

	30th October 
	Firemen visit 2.00pm

	31st October
	Halloween Party

Afternoon visit to Carron Court

	4th November
	Tempest photographer in for individual photos

	14th November
	Children In Need Day

	28th November
	St Andrews Day celebrations

Morning visit to Carron Court

	16th December 
	Christmas concert

	18th December
	Christmas concert 

	19th December
	Afternoon visit to Carron Court

Last day of nursery 

	23rd December-6th January
	Nursery Closed

	6th January 2020
	Nursery opens


